
Present 
 
Alex Gibson – Chairperson 
Andy Guthrie – Vice Chair and Sec 
Janey McCreath -  Member 
Ronnie Auld – Member 
Iain Campbell – Scottish Conservative and Unionist Councillor 
Collette McGarva – SAC Community Engagement Officer 
Angus Craig – Member 
Robert Drummond – Police Scotland 
Peter Sykes – Police Scotland 
 
Apologies 
 
Roy Storie – Treasurer 
Steve Izatt – Member 
 

1. Adoption of previous minutes - We seemed to skip this bit 
 

2. Police report 
The Police introduced themselves as our local Bobbies who were going to be working the 
streets of Dunure under the new initiative. They will be based in Maybole Police Station. The 
Incidents and Crime report consisted of the following. 5 x reported incidents, 3 x assist 
member of the public calls, 1 pest control notification, and 0 crime reported. 
 

3. Link Officer’s report 
Collete was going to check the date of the Community Councils Group meeting and circulate. 
 

4. Councillor’s report 
The new Brown sign will be relocated to the correct position. Bushes are being cut back on 
the road verges to increase visibility and safe passage. Kevin Braidwood would like to attend 
a meeting to present proposal for 20 mph speed limit through the villages as part of a wider 
initiative.  IC would like him to address the issue of the deteriorating and very narrow 
pavement towards the top of Fisherton. The planning application for the store has been 
delayed by SAC. in the pursuit of legitimising the delay they have asked a series of previously 
established detail regarding the store. 
 

5. AOCB 
The defibrillator is at the church. AG will confer with SI to establish where we are with 
cabinets/ Marks unit and installations.  
JM was keen that the “store” should be formally referred to as the store and not the “boat-
shed” for ease of clarity in defining its future use. 
JM after discussions with colleagues on the Parks and Hall Committee are of the opinion that 
the previously discussed Asset Transfer” mechanism is not fit for purpose in this case. 
Furthermore, any discussion regarding the Hall and Park and its future should be led by that 
committee. 
JM was keen to fact check the proposed story boards that Abigail Coia and colleague were 
proposing: acknowledging the great wealth of knowledge and heritage presently in the 
room. 


